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Dear customers                                                                                   September / 2015  

 

                                                                                                       Ryoden Shonan Electronics  

                                                                                                       Corporation  

          Discontinuation of production and sales  

of ultrasonic flaw detector UI-25. 

 

            Dear Sirs, thank you for your loyal patronage for our products.  

 

            Since the production of CPU and circuit parts has been discontinued,  

which are the main parts of UI-25, it has become difficult to continue production of UI-25. 

We are pleased to announce that production and sale of UI-25 will end at the end of 

September 2015.  

             We are selling UI-S7α and UI-27 as successor models.  

 If you are planning to purchase or renew your flaw detector,  

please do not hesitate to contact us. 

The maintenance of UI-25 will be available for repair for 7 years from the end of sales. 

However, if the defective part is discontinued and our stock is exhausted,  

it may not be possible to repair it.   

Thank you for your understanding in advance. 

 

                                                                                              Best regards. 

 

 

Consultation desk for products.  

 

Ryoden Shonan Electronics Corporation  

NDT sales division  

 

Address: 325, Kamimachiya Kamakura city Kanagawa, 247-0065 Japan 

Phone: +81-4675-45-3411    Fax: +81-467-44-7517  

 

 

                                                                                             End of text.   

 

  


